
 May 23, 2014 
 
Nancy Stoner 
Assistant Administrator 
Environmental Protection Agency 
USEPA Headquarters 
William Jefferson Clinton Building 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Mail Code: 4101M 
Washington D.C. 20460 
 
Dear Ms. Stoner, 
 

 My name is … and I am a 6th grader at the United Nations 
International School. In one of our classes, we started learning about the 
Millennium Development Goals that the UN had made, and these goals 
are for people who need help all around the world. However, these goals 
are about to expire in the year 2015. As a result, we decided that we 
should pick an issue that we are passionate about and with this issue we 
want to help find a solution and take a chance, to make a change.   

 
  I chose to work on Water Pollution because it affects people all over 
the world and some people do it everyday, not even realizing it. In the 
USA, about 1.2 trillion gallons of untreated water are dumped in U.S 
waters. In other places, 2,746 pounds of waste and litter are thrown into 
the ocean. Furthermore, over 1 million seabirds and sea animals die each 
year, and when they die each year, their population decreases.   
 
 My purpose in writing this letter is that I want to ask if you want to 
take a stand and help. I have written an executive report that indicates 
many ways on how you can help and why you would want to help. As I 
was reading through your site, I saw specific goals on how you wanted to 
maintain the cleanliness of water. One of them was water monitoring, 
water quality research, drinking water and systems and, water tools and 
technology. I would like to help create awareness about this issue and 
participate in some of your water projects.  
 
 Thank you for taking your time to read this letter and my report. I 
hope that you may kindly respond to me by email or by home address 
since school is almost out for summer vacation. We’ve worked hard to get 
this far in our work and, hopefully, we can make a change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


